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This Celebration has been postponed until Friday 
17FEB2023!!! 

 
Make sure you send your child wearing their school 
uniform on Friday 10FEB2023 (or their PE uniform if 

they have PE on that day). 
 

STAND STRONG and spread  
love and care everywhere! 

 
 

Celebrate Valentine’s Day with us on Friday 17FEB2023!  While we honor this day of love, 
care and friendship with our teachers and students, we encourage you to send your child wearing 
RED, PINK or WHITE instead of their school uniforms on that day. 
 
During the day, we will be highlighting some different ways of how to show Love and Care. We 
will emphasize how love can be expressed to each other to strengthen friendships. We can 
weather any storm together by caring for each other, making time for each other, listening to each 
other, supporting each other, etc. 
 
Please note, this is an OPTIONAL activity. If for any reason, your child does not want to join this 
activity, please make sure they come to school wearing their school uniform. 

 
Thank you for your kind cooperation.   

 
Steve White BSC DIC PhD                                                  Mrs. Grace White 
Principal                                                                                Coordinator of Junior & Infant Departments 
 
 
 


